
Tillamook County Community Advisory Council     
Wednesday, December 9, 2020     3:00 -4:30 pm 

 

AGENDA ITEMS: 

Meeting called to order at 3:04pm by Chair.  Minutes and agenda were approved.   

 

Regional Health Improvement Plan Dashboard: Heather provided an overview of the dashboard for the 

group to review and asked for any feedback and questions.   

 

Health Equity Plan: Kelly spoke about the ongoing Health Equity work we will be doing, as well as the Health 

Equity report, which is due to OHA at the end of this month.  

 

DDA Veterans: The new veteran’s program is up and running, with texting support, regular meetings, and 

outreach to people who need technology in order to participate.   

 

IA update:  COVID risk level in Tillamook County is anticipated to be raised from a “moderate” risk level to 

“high” on 12/18.  Nationally we are now experiencing 45-50 COVID deaths per hour.  Oregon has developed a 

draft COVID-19 Vaccination Plan. The Safe and Strong Help Line, 1-800-923-HELP, is a number for all 

Oregonians for free support.  

Community Check-In:   Member shared a story about someone with substance abuse disorder who is choosing 

to stay incarcerated longer to address their addiction. We gave a shout out to our outgoing County 

Commissioner, Bill Baertlein, and incoming County Commissioner, Erin Skaar.   

Meeting ended at 4:45pm.  Next meeting is January 13, 2021 from 3-4:30pm  

  
  

 

 


